	Dear Carson Families-
Many of you have reached out looking for a way to help our school and community during the holiday season. I am excited to announce the Carson Cares Holiday Helping Hands in underway! Please see the blurb below with ways you can help! I am so thankful for the amazing support our Carson families show to one another! It truly is magical!
 
Thank you so much-
Brittany Driftmier
 
Carson Cares - Holiday Helping Hands

	Thank you so much for your willingness to lend a helping hand. Every year our school reaches out to families in our Eastlake Learning Community that could use a little extra help during the holiday season and provide them with new unused gift items from the list. If you find you are in a position to help out, please sign up for the gift of your choice. Please drop off all gifts unwrapped by Monday December 13th , there will be a bin at the front door for your gift items. Thank you so much for your generosity to lend a helping hand-together we can make the holiday a little brighter for families in need!
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/409044BA8AC2EABF49-carson1
 
For any questions:
maryemnaveed@hotmail.com


 
 
Brittany Driftmier MA, LMHC
School Counselor
Rachel Carson Elementary
bdriftmier@lwsd.org

